
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

· AP ·1sr 
0 4 1976 

SEMINARY LlBRAI Y ___ , ____ ,._, ·- OFFICE OF 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

October 4 - 8s 1976 

Monday, October h 
9:00 a.mo 

1:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 5 
10:00 a.m. 

10:30a.m.(or after 
chapel) 

Wednesday, October 6 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30a.m.(or after 
chapel) 

Thursday, October 7 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday 2 October 

8:00a.m.-4:JOp.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. IV, No. 5 

Faculty meeting 

l'-'.IMPI to be given to all new students. A-205 
(see notice below) 

Seminary Council meeting in President Lolley's 
office. 
Assertiveness Training course begins in the 
Commons Room, Mackie Hall 

Chapel: Worship led by Dr. James Pleitz, 
pastor of First Baptist Church, Pensacola, Floridr 

There will be an important meeting of all 
members of the Senior Class in the Bethea Room 

Chapel: Worship led by Dr. Cr~ven Williams , 
President of Gardner-Webb College 

Junior class m~&~ing in A-205. Come and meet 
the candidates for Junior class representatives. 

Chapel: Worship led by Dean Albert L. Meiburg 

Student Council Elections. Ballots will be 
available in the Mackie Hall Commons Room 

Student Council Elections. Ballots will be 
available in the.Mackie Hall Commons Room 

Chapel: Open Day 

Forum: A special Field Education Forum will 
be held in the cafeteria. Everyone is invited 
to come for refreshments, fellowship and 
information. (See notice below). 

FIELD E'DUCATI01J. This is the first of a series of special forums 
FORUiYI designed to enlighten students in special areas 

of interest. This forum will be similar to the 
President's forum in that students are invited to share questions 
and concerns in a mature, Christian manner, with the topic of interest 
being Field Education at Southeastern. Students are encouraged to 
pick up information on Field Education from the table in Appleby 
Hall. 

ATHLETIC PROGRAivI 
NOTICES: 

(1) The gymnasium schedule will be extended to 
include hours on Saturday afternoon. The new 
schedule~ which will begin October 9, will run 

from 12:30-4:30 p.mo each Saturday through the end.of the semester. 
The facilities will be available during these hours for use by 
semina.ry students only. 1 



(2) The deadline to sign up for intramural football has been extended 
to October 14. ·The sign up sheet is located on the bulletin board in 
Appleby. (3) Any one who would like to help organize a golf or 
tennis tournament for the fall semester should contact the Athletic 
Director, David Robinson or any of the assistants. 

IMPORTANT 
DEADLINE: 

Students having incomplete grodes rom~ining over 
from the spring semester are reminded that the 
deadiine for having this work completed is 

October 15" Grades of urncomplete" not removed by that date 
automaticai1y become "F". 
SEARCH FOR 
A._LOGQ.: 

The Seminary is in search of a logo - a graphic 
art symbol to be used on a variety of publica-
tions, readily identifying the Seminary and 

serving as an artistic interpretation of who we are and of our 
purpose. In our search for a logo, we are inviting the entire 
Seminary family to join us. We will have a 11logo search contest" 
during the month of Oct6ber. The following guidelines will apply: 
1. The design should be clean and simple in form. 
2. The design should be instantly identifiable. 
3. The design should readily communicate some kind of meaning, that 

is, it should tell the purpose of the Seminary or describe some 
asp~~t of' t.hQ 8qmi T'lAl'lY. ~11~h ·n~ +-.ho bu::i J.r.!ings or students or 
faculty or activities. 

4. The design should be able to be used in a variety of places. 
It will need to be enlarged for posters as well as reduced to 
be used on envelopes, name tags, etc. 

Contest Rules~ 
1. Entries should be sent to the Institutional Development office, 

Appleby 206~ no later than October 31~ 1976. 
2o The contest is open to everyone -faculty, staff, students. 
3. An individual may submit as many designs as he or she wishes; 

all designs should be clearly identified. 4. A public recognition will be given to the person submitting the 
winning design. It will be worth their effort. 

AMERICAN BAPTIST 
STUDENTS: 

Dean's office. 

MMPI ALTERNATE 
DATES: 

"LJe have a communication directed to you from 
the Executive Director of the Ministries Council 
of the A.B.C. Please pick up a copy in the 

If you are a new student and are not able to 
take the MMPI on Monday, October 4, please 
sign up for one of the alternate times on the 

bulletin board in Appleby. The alternate date is Thursday, October 
7 o The times and locations are 9:·00-11~00 aom. (J 206); 10:00-
12~00 noon (J 101); 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. (JlOl). All new students are 
required to.take the MMPI. 

BIBLICAL RECORDER 
NOTICE: 

The Seminary receives copies of the Biblical 
Recorder, the journal of the N.C. Baptist 

no charge 
Building. 

State Convention. These are made available at 
to all students at the switchboard in the Administration 
New copies are generally available each Thursday. 

All Bulletin materila should reach the office of the Director of 
Student Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall by Thursday noon of 
the week preceding the event to be noted. Material may also be 
placed in the Student Activities box, second floor, administration 
building. 
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